
 
The MBA Experience: Growing Tomorrow's Leaders to Transform Lives and Communities 

 
Board Meeting  

March 25, 2022 
Via Zoom 

 
 
   Mr. Reeder                                                        Mrs. Rosales 
   Ms. Russell                Mr. Thomas 
   Rev. Anderson                                                   Mr. Thornton 
     
 
 

• Mr. Reeder welcomed everyone to the meeting 
 

• MSA enrollment increased from 204 to 271  
 

• The board had an emergency vote for the amendment increased enrollment 
 

• All board members voted in favor of the amendment 
Thomas--yes                     Reeder--yes             Russell--yes 
Rosales--yes             Thornton--yes          Bennett--yes (via proxy) 
 

• The board accepted Mrs. Rosales resignation.   
 
• The board all voted for Mr. Jose Castro to become the new board member, 

effective immediately. 
 

• The meeting was adjourned. 
 

• Next meeting June 17, 2022  


